
 

April 25, 2023 
  
  
Whitney Carter 
Director, Internally Managed Sports (IMS) 
USOPC 
Via email: Whitney.Carter@usopc.org 
 
  
Dear Whitney, 
  
The USOPC Sport Performance Team has accepted the Internally Managed Sport Athlete 
Selection Procedures for the sport of Surfing at the 2024 Olympic Games.   
 
Attached please find the executed copy of your procedures which should be made available 
online as soon as possible but no later than five days from the date of this notification.  In 
addition, please take the appropriate steps to inform your membership that these procedures 
have been published.  
 
We look forward to assisting you in your preparations for the Games.  Thank you.  
  
Sincerely,  
 
Meredith Miller 
USOPC Olympic Performance Advisor  
  
cc: Kevin Schultz, USOPC AAC Representative  
 Ron Brant, USOPC High Performance Director 
 Sara Crowell, USOPC Olympic Performance Advisor  
 Julie Dussliere, USOPC Chief of Paralympics and Internally Managed Sports 
 Matt Cramer, USOPC Senior Director, Internally Managed Sports 
 Kyle McKinnis, USOPC Director, Paralympic Performance 
 Olivia Barker, USOPC Manager, Internally Managed Sports 

 


